
 
 

 

 

Nov.7,2018 

 

  The Board met at 9:00 A.M. in the Community Service building in the Electoral 

Board Conference Room for the purpose of a Provisional Ballot meeting, present 

were Walter Rose Chairman, Dennis Culbertson Vice Chairman and Joe Quillen 

Secretary.  There were 2 ballots to be examined.  Based on the information 

received it was decided that the ballots would not be counted and the voters would 

be notified of the Boards decision.  The provisional ballot meeting was adjourned 

at 9:45 A.M. and the Board went into a meeting to canvas the election from the 

previous night.  This meeting was adjourned at 10:45 A.M. 

 

 

 

 

_______________________  _______________________ 

Walter Rose, Chairman    Joe Quillen, Secretary 
 

 

 

   

 


